ERCOT SYSTEM PROTECTION WORKING GROUP REPORT TO ROS 
June 4, 2009
SPWG has not met since the last ROS meeting. 

The case building process for the future year cases is currently under way.  As of this report, the 2nd pass had just been completed.  The cases are to be finalized and posted on June 10, 2009.

Yearly relay misoperations reports and PRS performance review data for the transmission system were reported to ERCOT on June 1, 2009.

The next scheduled meeting of SPWG is July 23-24, 2009 in Corpus Christi, TX.
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